
December 12, 2008 
Circular No. 064-2008

 

General Manager 
Panama City

Ref.: The  Superintendency’s  Public  Attention  Schedule 
(December 19, 2008)

Dear General Manager: 
 
We hereby inform you  that  the  Superintendency  of  Banks  will  be  holding  its  yearly  work 
meeting  on  December  19,  which  will  have  the  participation  of  all  the  collaborators  of  this 
institution, therefore the public attention schedule for December 19 will be from 7:30 a.m. to 
11:00 a.m.  

We will be grateful to the General Management Office for the attention given to this notice.

 
Attentively,
 
 
 
Gustavo A. Villa Jr.
Interim Superintendent
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